
 

NMPPS Weekly Message 
Sunday May 18, 2025 

 
Mandela Arts Night - Photos and Video from the Night 
Arts Night Review Video click this link or the image below. 

 
 
Grade 7s and 8s Visit Tommy Thompson Park 
🌲 Last week, both the Grade 7's and the Grade 8's visited Tommy Thompson Park, 
a conservation area in the city. The students got to pedal down the Leslie Street Spit 
and explore the 'accidental wilderness'. While at TTP, we learned about the 
importance of protecting wetlands and biodiversity here in Toronto. If you are looking 
to get outside this summer, TTP is open to the public every weekday evening and 
weekends. There is a Butterfly Festival in August, and free fishing spots. 🎣 

https://youtu.be/xuuVH-M5o68
https://youtu.be/xhy-Bqmov_E


 
 
100 Strong Summer Academy: Empowering Young Black Men grade 7 and 8 
100 Strong Flyer (same as image below) 
Summer Academy Application 



 

Toronto Parks and Recreation - Early Registration 
The City of Toronto is offering early registration for recreation activities at Regent Park 
Community Centre, Regent Park Athletic Grounds, and Pam McConnell Aquatic Centre. Visit 
toronto.ca/EarlyReg for more information.  
 

 

https://www.toronto.ca/explore-enjoy/parks-recreation/how-to-use-our-services/how-to-register-for-recreation-programs/early-local-recreation-registration/#location=&lat=&lng=&zoom=
https://www.toronto.ca/explore-enjoy/parks-recreation/how-to-use-our-services/how-to-register-for-recreation-programs/early-local-recreation-registration/#location=&lat=&lng=&zoom=

